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Tel: (416) 644-1568 

Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 

 

 
BY EMAIL and RESS 
 

June 22, 2010 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2010-0002 – Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 

On behalf of Canadian Niagara Power Inc. ("CNPI"), I am writing to request intervenor status in the 
above-referenced proceeding. CNPI is a licenced transmitter (ET-2003-0073), and is one of the four 
transmitters whose revenue requirement is the basis for the Uniform Transmission Rates. Therefore, 
CNPI has an interest in this proceeding. CNPI does not intend to request a cost award.  
 
We request that all materials be sent to the following contacts:  
 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc.  Douglas Bradbury  
 

Director 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
1130 Bertie St. 
P.O. Box 1218 
Fort Erie, ON L2A 5Y2 
Tel: 905-994-3634 
Fax: 905-994 2207 
doug.bradbury@cnpower.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Andrew Taylor 
 
Counsel 
Andrew Taylor, Energy Law 
120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 2500 
Toronto ON  M5H 1T1 
Tel:  416-644-1568 
Fax:  416-367-1954 
ataylor@energyboutique.ca 

 
  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Andrew Taylor 
 
 
cc. Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 
 

 


